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SILVER CLASS 

This month in Maths we have been busy learning about long and short. This week 

we focused on heavy and light, using weighing scales for the first time! 

We have also been concentrating on our communication skills, using ALD boards 

in lesson as well as in our explore time. We have thoroughly enjoyed finger gym 

lessons and joining in with dough disco.  

We have had great fun exploring and investigating in our Mud kitchen. We have 

been watching and caring for the vegetable plants.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


